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FIND LOGO

    August 18, 2009
Dear friends,
Warm greetings!   

Once again, the international community, particularly the international movement against enforced disappearances, will commemorate the International Day of the Disappeared on 30 August 2009.  The Asian Federation Against Involuntary Disappearances (AFAD) and the Families of Victims of Involuntary Disappearance (FIND), in cooperation with the Coalition Against Involuntary Disappearance (CAID) will hold an advance public event to honor all the desaparecidos of the world on 28 August from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at the Bantayog ng mga Bayani in EDSA, corner Quezon Ave. Quezon City.

The first part of the event will be an interfaith commemorative rite during which the theater group of Samahan ng Mga Anak ng Desaparecidos (Association of the Children of the Disappeared) will present a dance interpretation of De Profundis simulating the deep anguish of the desaparecidos. This will be followed by a wreath laying for all the world’s desaparecidos. In the second part of the event, some authors of the bill criminalizing enforced disappearance will present their views on the measure. A representative of the United Nations will also be invited to speak on the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance and the urgency of its entry into force.
Representatives of organizations of families of the disappeared from Afghanistan, Algeria, Bolivia, East Timor, India, Indonesia, Nepal, Pakistan, Sri Lanka, Thailand are expected to grace the occasion in order to express their solidarity with Filipino families of the disappeared who will be present to pay tribute to their disappeared loved ones on this important occasion.   They will also be attending a series of other activities from 26-30 August in order to strengthen regional and international solidarity for the cause of the disappeared.

Knowing your staunch advocacy of human rights, including the right against enforced disappearance, a crime which violates practically all human rights, may we earnestly request you to once again, link arms with us in our commemorative activity. Indeed, we shall truly appreciate your presence as an expression of solidarity and a source of strength as we continue our long and arduous journey towards the realization of a world without desaparecido.
The program of the event will soon follow.

Thank you and highest regards.

Sincerely yours,
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MARY AILEEN D. BACALSO


NILDA LAGMAN-SEVILLA

Secretary –General




Co-Chairperson

AFAD
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Asian Federation Against Involuntary Disappearances


Rms. 310-311 Philippine Social Science Center Building


Commonwealth Avenue, Diliman, 1103 Quezon City Philippines


Telefax: 00-632-4546759 Telephone Number 00-632-9274594 


Mobile 00-63-9177924058


Email afad@surfshop.net.ph website www.afad-online.org











Families of Victims of Involuntary Disappearance


4-D Maningning St., Sikatuna Village, Quezon City 1101 Philippines


P.O. Box AC 546 Cubao, Quezon City 1135 Philippines


Telefax: 00-632-4350068 Telephone Number 00-632-9210069


Email find@skynet.net website http://www.find.org.ph














